
 
 
 
  
 
 
 700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                       Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 
            barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
March 8, 2011 
 
 
VIA COURIER and RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Board File No. EB-2011-0052 – Preliminary Assessment of Incentive 

Regulation Plans of Natural Gas Utilities 
Notice of Intent to Participate - Ontario Power Generation Inc.  
  

Ontario Power Generation Inc. wishes to participate in the OEB’s Preliminary 
Assessment of Incentive Regulation Plans of Natural Gas Utilities, and attend the 
stakeholder meeting in April 2011. 
  
OPG is a corporation registered in Ontario which owns and operates a significant 
portfolio of electricity generation plants in the province of Ontario. OPG is a large 
consumer of natural gas and is an active participant in the energy market in Ontario.  
 
OPG requests copies of all materials relevant to this proceeding. All correspondence 
relating to the Review should be addressed to: 

 
 

Mr. Tom Ladanyi 
Senior Advisor - Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Strategy 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
700 University Avenue, H18-C1 
Toronto, ON M5G 1X6 
 
Telephone: (416) 592-3651   Fax: (416) 592-8519 
 Email: tom.ladanyi@opg.com 
 
And also send to: opgregaffairs@opg.com 
 

 

Barbara Reuber 
Director 

 
    Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
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If there are any questions with respect to this notice, please contact me at (416) 592-
5419 or Tom Ladanyi at (416) 592-3651.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Barbara Reuber 
Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation 
 
cc. Tom Ladanyi, OPG 


